
 

 

 

 

 

 

8th May 2024 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 

Re: GCSE Exams and start time for Key Stage 3 

Due to the timings of GCSE exams and the need for us as a school to provide high 

levels of staffing to the Year 11 pupils sitting their exams, pupils in Key Stage 3 will 

have later than normal start times on the dates noted below: 

 

• Thursday 16th May 2024  Key Stage 3 start at 10:50 

 

• Thursday 23rd May 2024   Key Stage 3 start at 10:50 

 

• Thursday 6th June 2024    Key Stage 3 start at 10:50 

 

There will be an additional school bus run on the days above, to support Key Stage 3 

pupils coming to school, details of the timings will be sent via text message the day 

before each late start.  

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Phillip Hannah 

Headteacher   


